
River Heights City News 
January 2017 

 Mon-Thu, 9:30am-2:30pm             752-2646              520 S 500 E              www.riverheights.org              office@riverheights.org 

2017 Meeting Schedule 

City Council meets the 2nd and 4th Tuesday 

of each month at 6:30 p.m. 

Planning Commission meets the 1st and 3rd 

Wednesday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 

Meetings are held in the River Heights City 

Building and are open to the public.  Agendas 

are posted at the City Building four days prior 

to the meeting, at pmn.utah.gov (public meet-

ing notices) and on the City’s website. 

Winter Parking Restrictions  
 

Please be reminded, it is unlawful to park any 

vehicle on any public street from November 

15 - March 15 between the hours of  4:00 am 

and 12:00 noon. (RHC 

Code 10-14-8:E)  

Dog Licensing 

It’s time to renew your dog’s license.  Please 

bring paperwork showing proof of rabies to the 

City Office.  Fees for licensing are: $10 for dogs 

spayed or neutered, and $20 otherwise.  If you 

can’t come in during office hours you can drop 

a copy of the proof of rabies, along with the ap-

propriate fee in the drop box.  If you have more 

than 2 dogs you will need to apply for a kennel 

license.  

A late fee of $10/month will apply each 

month after March 1. 

Cache Meadow Vet Clinic offers $20 

rabies vaccinations, Monday thru 

Friday from 11 am until 2 pm.  No 

appointment is necessary.  They are 

located at 38 E 2600 N. 

Business Licenses Due  

If you are running a business out of your home 

you need a business license.  Renewals and 

new licenses are due January 1.  Applications 

can be obtained on the City’s website. 

Youth Council 

River Heights City Youth Council will be or-

ganizing this month!  We already have some 

wonderful youth who have joined.  If you are 

interested, please apply by notifying Todd 

Rasmussen @ trasmussen4817@gmail.com or 

the city office.  You must be a resident of River 

Heights and be turning at least 15 years old in 

2017.  All applications will be considered. 
River Heights Royalty 

The time is coming to select our 2017 River 

Heights Royalty!  Applications will be sent out 

this month to all girls currently in their junior 

year of high school.  If you are interested in ap-

plying and do not receive an application by 

February 1st, or have any other questions, 

please contact  

Roxanne Bilbao  435-760-2101  

Tami Bryan         435-881-0792   

Peggy Smith       435-757-5953   

Prevent Freezing   

When temperatures dip below freezing for any 

length of time, we suggest running a small, 

pencil sized flow of water through one of your 

taps, to prevent your line from freezing. 

tel:435-760-2101
tel:435-881-0792
tel:435-757-5953


River Heights City Public Works Department 

SNOW REMOVAL 
 

Snow Removal from Driveways and Sidewalks 

 Please DO NOT push your snow into the roadways, park strips or vacant prop-

erties.  We ask that you place the snow on your side of the property behind the 

sidewalks, allowing us to put the snow from the roads onto the park strips.  This will 

greatly reduce the amount of snow the plow will push into your driveway entrance. 

 

Priorities for Snow Removal 

 Priority is based upon the amount of traffic and the number of homes and 

schools serviced by that road.  Please keep in mind that the length and intensity of 

the storm is a big factor on plow routes.  Major storms may require that we remain 

on the major roadways until the storm subsides. 

 

Vehicles and Garbage Cans in the Road 

 There is no parking allowed of vehicles, trailers, or any other obstructions on 

the street beginning November 15 through March 15 between the hours of 4:00 am 

and 12:00 noon.  Violators will be cited. 

 We also ask that you put your garbage and recycle cans out the morning of 

collection day and remove them as soon as possible after pick up. 

 

Be Aware of Our Equipment 

 A loaded snow plow weighs as much as 10 small cars.  We need room to stop, 

especially while plowing.   Even if you have the right-of-way, let us stop before pull-

ing out in front of us. 

 We also ask that you remain more than 50 feet away from the plows so your 

vehicle does not get damaged by the spreading of sand and salt. 

 The speed of the snow plow is dictated by the wetness and amount of snow. 

 Please do not allow your children to play near the street while snow plows are 

out.  Do not build snow forts near the street because a snow plow will cause the fort 

to collapse. 


